
  

DPS – ReCommunity Recycling Processing 

June 11, 2019  
 

 

 The city’s agreement with ReCommunity for recycling processing ends in July, 

2019 

 

 Currently, there are no other alternatives available for recycling processing 

 

 Renewing the contract to January 1, 2022 will allow the city to continue to process 

single-stream recyclables and comply with the Solid Waste Management Plan, as 

approved by Council 

 

 Also, the Lucas County Solid Waste Management District (LCSWMD) plans to 

develop a Materials Recovery Facility (MRF) for processing of single-stream 

recyclables by 2022    

 

 Renewing this contract to 2022 will put the expiration of this contract on the same 

schedule as the planned development of the LCSWMD MRF, which would be a 

more conducive time period to renegotiate contract terms or seek other bids to 

identify potential alternatives for recycling processing  

 

 SEP is requested. 


